
Nassau County Employee Assistance Program 

571-7000 

 

The Employee Assistance Program  

is operational during the coronavirus. 

The counselors care about you and are committed to helping you and 

your families through these stressful times.  The counselors are working and 

conducting telephone sessions. 

Current clients are encouraged to call 571-7000 and leave a message for 

their counselors.  Your counselors are anxious to hear from you and look 

forward to keeping in contact with you.  Leave your phone number on the 

voicemail message even if you think they already have it. 

Former clients who wish to speak with their counselors are also 

encouraged to call 571-7000 and leave a message for their counselors.  They 

look forward to re-connecting with you.  Leave your number even if you think 

they already have it. 

If you are a new client who has never been to the Employee Assistance 

Program – welcome - we look forward to speaking with you.  Please call 571-

7000 and leave your name and number and a counselor will call you back as 

soon as possible. 

The 571-7000 main telephone number is checked for messages every thirty 

minutes. 

Counseling is free and confidential. 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 9:00am to 4:45pm & Wednesday 12:15 to 8:00pm 

Keeping Physical Distance but Social Connectedness 

March 20, 2020 


